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Upcoming Calendar Events 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

28 29 30 31 
Halloween Parade 
1:30 – 2:00 pm 

 

Nov 1 

4 5 6 
PAC Hot Lunch 
Pizza 

 

7 8 
Remembrance Day 
Assembly 
(Students and staff 
only) 

 

 

Principally Speaking 

Halloween 

Halloween is one of the most popular events of the year. It’s not a holiday or 

day off but it inspires excitement for both children and adults. We are 

looking forward to our annual Halloween Parade this Thursday. The parade 

will begin after lunch at approximately 1:15 pm. Students will parade through 

the school in their costumes. Parents and guests are welcome to come and 

watch the parade. If the weather is good spectators can stand outside in the 

back playground or in the gym. If the weather is wet, please view from the 

gym. Please do not stan in the hallways as it may interfere with the parade. 

A favorite part of Halloween is the fun and creativity in coming up with your 

costume. When you are choosing the costume for your child please consider: 

• Making it safe and comfortable for your child to wear at school 
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• Minimize the amount of effort needed for putting on the costume (ie. 

Make up, props etc.) 

• Minimize the need for non-essential props that may get damaged or 

lost. 

• The appropriateness of the theme of the costume for elementary school. 

Please avoid themes of excessive violence or harmful stereotypes. 

 

Thanks for taking time to make this a fun and safe Halloween for all our 

students.  

I hope you have a great weekend!    

Perry Muxworthy 

 

School News 

Extra Set of Clothes 

As the wet weather is upon us please ensure that your child has a set of extra clothes 

(shirt, sweatpants, sock, underwear) at school in the event that they need them. Having to 

call home to have clothes brought to school can be inconvenient for you and school staff. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Remembrance Day Assembly 

We will have our annual Remembrance Day Assembly on Fri. Nov. 8th. It’s an important 

assembly to remind our children of the importance or remembering the sacrifices of thise 

who have fought to secure our rights and freedoms. Due to space restrictions the assembly 

is for staff and students only. 
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  PAC News  

Halloween Dance Success 

Thanks to everyone who participated in our Halloween Dance last Friday. It was a great 

success. And special thanks to the PAC volunteers who organized the event for all their time 

and effort. 

Upcoming PAC Events: 

Wed. Nov. 6 – Hot Lunch  - Pizza 

Stay connected: PAC Newsletters - Google Drive 

 

 

 

 Community News  

 

October 25 Pro D Day Sports Program 

If you would like to register your child for a sports program for the Oct. 25 Pro D Day see 
attached flyer. 

 

NOON HOUR SUPERVISORS FOR HAMPTON PARK ELEMENTARY 

  

Hampton Park Elementary is looking for a PERMANENT Noon Hour Assistant to supervise 

students for one hour per day during their lunch break. 

(Previous experience working with children is an asset!)   

Please submit your resume (by email) to Kristy Kozak, Human Resources Advisor @ 
kkozak@sd43.bc.ca if you would be interested in becoming a Noon Hour Assistant for this 
school. 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1IThQub6tt2CFxjK7uOCDRgzmsXlQRTPN
mailto:kkozak@sd43.bc.ca
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